
Linda S. Adams 
Acting Secretary for 

Environmental Protection 

April 29, 2011 

Mr. Des Garner 
URS Corporation 

Department of Toxic Substances Control 

Leonard E. Robinson 
Acting Director 

700 Heinz Avenue 
Berkeley, California 94710-2721 

Post Montgomery Center 
One Montgomery Street, Suite 900 
San Francisco, California 94104 

Dear Mr. Garner: 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) has reviewed the Remedial 
Investigation Report for the Chestnut Street (Antrim) Site in Livermore, California, dated 
April 2011. DTSC hereby approves the report. 

Since the all work has been completed under contract 10-T1074, you are hereby 
ordered to immediately cease work under the above-referenced contract and submit 
your final invoice. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Juanita Bacey of my 
staff at (510) 540-2480 or via e-mail jbacey@dtsc.ca .gov. 

Sincerely, 

Karen M. Toth, Contract Manager 
Brownfields and Environmental Restoration Program 

cc: Ms. Annette Stark via e-mail at astark@dtsc.ca .gov 
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